
 

Papakura High School 
Willis Road, P O Box 72-080, Papakura, New Zealand 
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6 April 2018 
Newsletter No 33 
 
Tena koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers 

 
End of Term 1 - Early School Finish 

1:15 pm Friday 13 April 2018 
 

Start of Term 2 
8:45 am Monday 30 April 2018 

 
School will be finishing early for the end of term 1 for the April holiday break and will reopen 
for classes on Monday 30 April 2018.  We wish all our students and families a safe and 
happy holiday. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
John Rohs 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 
PRINCIPAL 


